
Sunday School Teacher Appreciation Dinner

We have had another wonderful year of Sunday School and it 
would not be possible without the amazing volunteers who step up every 
week to serve. On Sunday evening June 29, 2025 at 6pm we will be having 

our annual Sunday School Teacher Appreciation Dinner to which all our
teachers, helpers, and their families are invited to attend. When you 

have a chance please take time to say thank you to Allan and Sheila Graves, 
Jennifer and Steve Hensley, Kathy Lamoreaux, CW McCollum, Paula McKinley,

Vanessa and Lola Reid, and Linda Sutter for all the 
amazing work they each have done. 


